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The TOWN OF PITTSVILLE held its 2023 municipal election on November 7, 2023 to elect two (2) 

members of the Town Commission. There were two (2) candidates competing for the two (2) 

seats. 

There were twenty- eight (28) ballots cast and the following are the results: 

SEAN MCHUGH 17 

BETHANY MILLER 23 

JARED SCHABLEIN (write- in) 2 

IVORY SMITH (write- in) 2 

SEAN BOWDEN (write- in) 1 

BRUCE COFFIN (write- in) 1 

CONGRATULATIONS to all the candidates for their participation and willingness to serve the 

PITTSVILLE community. 

Commissioner McHugh and Commissioner Miller will take their oath of office at the next 

Town Commission meeting to be held on November 20, 2023 commencing at 7: 00 pm 

The Town of Pittsville would also like to thank those of our citizens who exercised their 
"AMERICAN" right to vote and the members of the Town's Board of Elections, James Jones, 

Laura Basile, & Tammy Dorman as well as Ana Ketterman, interim Town Clerk and the Town's 
Department of Public Works, Dale Monroe and Terry Forsythe for their service and diligent 
work during the election process. 

And a "special" thank you to the PITTSVILLE VOLUNTEER FIRE COMPANY for permitting the 
Town to use its facility as the election polling venue! 
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